
   

      August 2022 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Brother Knights, 

It has been a busy time for us these past few weeks. Last month we had our annual fourth of July firework stand. Thank 
you again for everyone who volunteered! It was another great success. We also had our annual State Leadership 
Seminar that Deputy Grand Knight Patrick Dority and I attended. It was great to be able to learn about what sort of new 
programs and awards there are going to be this year. It was also an excellent time to socialize with other councils and 
learn from each other. Finally, we had another Salt Dog’s game for our servers and acolytes.  

 I know that July was really busy and it looks like we are going to be even busier in August. At the time of me 
writing this we will be having our second annual Walk to End Hunger today at St. Pius X’s track field. Let’s hope it is even 
more successful than last year! I’ll be sure to have some of the numbers ready by our next general membership meeting.  

 Later in August, we have another CUF degree on August 14th at 2pm at St. Patrick’s; everyone is welcome to 
attend. We also have our annual Awards Ceremony on August 21st at 5pm, also at St. Patrick’s. If you are planning on 
attending please let Patrick Dority know. You can either call him at 402-326-3872 or email him at 
bowler224@hotmail.com. If you have received an award this year (Knight of the Month, Family of the Month...etc.) I 
would highly encourage you to attend! It is a small way to thank you all on the efforts you’ve put into the council and 
the parish. The weekend after that on August 28th we will have our annual parish picnic. This will be at Mahoney Park 
starting at 5pm. We have relocated because we feel the new location will be more child friendly. So for the four weeks in 
August we have an have an event for each weekend. Like I said, it’s going to be a busy month.  

 I apologize if there was some confusion on this week’s general membership meeting being in the second week 
of August rather than the first. We wanted to push it back to hear what changes the Supreme Council wants to make 
during the Supreme Council Leadership Seminar that Financial Secretary Jim Bunch attended the first week of August. I 
tried to send out an email as a reminder, but I ran into some technical difficulties. I believe they’ve been resolved now, 
so we shouldn’t run into that issue again.  

Vivat Jesus, Greg 

 

 

 

 

 

  Calendar of Events 2022  Birthdays for August 

8/10 General Council meeting, Social Hall, 7p,   Kevin Finson 8/1  John Kelty 8/21 

8/13 Feast Day for Blessed Fr McGivney  James Hoelscher 8/1 Craig Arent 8/25 

8/14 CUD Exemplification at 200p in church  Ken Kalisek 8/2 James Bunch                  8/25 

8/15 Holy Day, Assumption of Mary  David Micek 8/6 Michael Lichtenfeld         8/27 

8/21 Knights Banquet at 5p in Social Hall  Michael Long 8/13 George Riggs                  8/30  

8/28 Parish Picnic, Mahoney Park, 5p                                             Rodney Gustafson 8/14        Michael Romberg           8/31 

8/30 Officers meeting in Social Hall, 7p                                           Joel Blaser                 8/16   

9/7 General Council meeting, Social Hall, 7p  Michael Wesely         8/16         

Family of the Month: Joel & Avery Uhling Knight of the Month:  Chris Montgomery  
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Grand Knight Greg Gawarecki 507-829-4201 ggawarecki@gmail.com  
Financial Secretary Jim Bunch 402-681-9344 theguys.unlv@yahoo.com  
Deputy Grand Knight Patrick Dority 402-326-3872 bowler224@hotmail.com  
Chancellor John R (Bob) Kelty 402-202-1601 johnrkelty@gmail.com  
Recorder David C Micek 402-217-7991 dmicek@outlook.com  
Treasurer Jeff J Boettcher 402-405-6884 jeffjboettcher@yahoo.com  
Advocate Michael S Hosek 402-570-9294 Mikehosek72@gmail.com  
Warden W Martin Wink 402-540-5438 iamaw31@yahoo.com  
Inside Guard Bradley K Flemmig 402-853-1687   
Outside Guard Terrance J Ryan 402-326-6871 trranch1@hotmail.com  
One-Year Trustee Gary L Taylor 402-450-8417 garychristaylor@gmail.com  
Two-Year Trustee Steven P Becker 402-429-0106 stevenpbecker@yahoo.com  
Three-Year Trustee David E Wilson 402-326-9957 dwiltrav@gmail.com  
Chaplain Rev. Troy J Schweiger 402-466-2752 fr.troy-schweiger@cdolinc.net   
Lecturer Gerald L Frain 402-466-5635 msgtgf@yahoo.com  
PROGRAM DIRECTORS    
Program Director Patrick Dority 402-326-3872 bowler224@hotmail.com  
Faith Director George N Oberembt                                    402 464-4677 gandmober@cox.net  
Vocations David E Wilson 402-326-9957 dwiltrav@gmail.com  
Community Director Gerald L Frain 402-466-5635 msgtgf@yahoo.com  
Life Director Delbert C Ridder 402-476-7381 d-ridder@outlook.com  
Health Service Donald L Buresh, Sr. 402-466-9225 dburesh@unl.edu  
Public Relations John R (Bob) Kelty                                     402-202-1601 johnrkelty@gmail.com  
Family Director Patrick A Dority 402-326-3872 bowler224@hotmail.com  
Membership Director Steven Bieber 402-310-1381 stevebieber007@gmail.com  
Recruitment Committee 1 Gary L Taylor 402-450-8417 garychristaylor@gmail.com  
Recruitment Committee 2 Gerald L Frain 402-466-5635 msgtgf@yahoo.com  
Recruitment Committee 3 Greg Gawarecki 507-829-4201 ggawarecki@gmail.com   
Retention Chairman Steven P Becker 402-429-0106 stevenpbecker@yahoo.com  

 

   

   


